
 

 

April 14th, 2023 
 
 
Paul Mitchell 
South Coast Paper, LLC 
244 Warner Road 
Maplesville, AL, 36750 
 
 
In accordance with the policy established by the National Minority Supplier Development 
Council (NMSDC), the Florida State Minority Supplier Development Council’s (FSMSDC) 
national office, FSMSDC acknowledges and grants regional certification status to   
 

South Coast Paper, LLC  
 
We are in receipt of your subscription services confirmation and verified regional 
certification status for South Coast Paper, LLC  Please note that your subscription 
services with the FSMSDC will expire on March 1st, 2024. 
 
Attached is the list of services your company will receive as an MBE Subscriber. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at (305) 762-6151 if you need additional information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Beatrice Louissaint 
President and CEO  
 
 
 


